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COMPASS Education Series Presents: 
Snow, Floods, and Fires – Oh My! 

A case for regional transportation resilience 
 

Meridian, ID – While the Treasure Valley is relatively safe from catastrophic weather events such as 
hurricanes and widespread tornados, winter storms, spring flooding, and summer wildfires can still 
wreak havoc on our transportation system. The resulting impacts can range from mere 
inconveniences to being deadly.  
 
Join COMPASS as we welcome Suseel Indrakanti from Cambridge Systematics to learn why 
proactively planning for a resilient transportation system is key to minimizing the impacts and 
disruptions caused by extreme weather and natural hazards and how we can make our transportation 
system more resilient when severe weather hits.  
  
• Wednesday, May 29, 2024 
• COMPASS; 700 NE 2nd Street, Meridian (first floor Board room) 
• 5:30 pm reception 
• 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm presentation 
• FREE! Please RSVP to jgallup@compassidaho.org or 208/475-2226 
 
COMPASS will also host a more technical workshop, “A planning framework for regional transportation 
resilience,” on Thursday, May 30, from 8:30 am – 10:30 am at the same location. This workshop is 
also free and open to the public but will have a more technical focus. Seating for the workshop is 
limited; please RSVP as above to reserve your spot. 
 
These presentations are being offered by COMPASS as part of its annual education series. For more 
information, visit https://compassidaho.org/public-events/.  
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